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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am writing to express my support and praise for the proposed land swap between the Crazy Mountains and the

Madison Mountain Range.

 

I have been fortunate enough to visit both of these beautiful ranges, and can attest to their breathtaking natural

beauty. The Crazy Mountains are a treasure trove of stunning landscapes, from alpine meadows to towering

peaks, while the Madison Range is home to some of the most pristine wilderness in the country.

 

I believe that this land swap will be a win-win situation for both ranges, as it will allow each to be better managed

and protected. The Crazy Mountains will benefit from the additional acreage, which will allow for better

conservation and preservation efforts, while the Madison Range will gain access to new recreation and tourism

opportunities.

 

Overall, I believe that this land swap is a fantastic idea, and I wholeheartedly support it. I hope that you will

consider my words of support and give this proposal the serious consideration it deserves.

 

Sincerely,

Jonathan Lizotte


